
From:
Sont:
To:
SubJoct:

Rep. Paul Seaton
Friday, March 30,2012 4:24 PM
Linda Hay
FW: HB 356

Frcm: Sta€ Parizek lmailto:soarizek@acsalaska.netl
Sene Fdday, March 30, 2012 2:35 PM

To: Rep. Paul Seaton
Subrect HB 356

Mr. Seaton-

I would like to voice my support for the No Net Loss bill. lf I understand it correctly, this will enable users and our
group to help acquire and maintain trails for all users.

Slncerely,

Steve Parizek, Pres. Snomads Inc.



Linda Hay

From: Rep. Paul Seaton
Sent Friday, March 30,2012 4:23 PM
To: Linda Hay
Subject: FW: H8356

From: ALan JAquish [mailto:alaniaquish(oyahoo.coml
Sent: Friday, March 30, 2012 12:18 PM

To: Rep. Alan Dick; Rep. Berta Gardner; Rep. Bob Herron; Rep. Cathy Munoz; Rep. Neal Foster; Rep. Paul S€aton
subject: H8356

Dear Representatives,

I suongly support HB356 and would ask that you support it also.
Thank you for your service.

Sincerely,
Alan Jaquish
Anchorase



Linda Hay

From: Gary E. Hess <gdhess@aptalaska.net>
Sent: Friday, March 30,2012 12:15 PM
To: Rep. Eric Feige; Rep. Paul Seaton; Rep. Peggy Wilson;

Representative_Allen_Dick@Legis.state.ak.us; Rep. Neal Foster; Rep. Bob Herron;
Represestative_Cathy_Munoz@Legis.state.ak.us; Rep. Berta Gardner; Rep. Scott Kawasaki

Subject: House Bill#356

Dear Representative: As the former longtime Chairman of the Upper Lynn Canal Fish & Game Advisory Committee & also former
longtime member of the Chilkat Bald Eagle Advisory Board I would like to show my support of House Bill # 356 & would sincerely
Hope that you would also support the bill. Thank You. Gary E. Hess



Linda Hay

From:
Sent:
To:
Subiect:

lisa.e@gci.net on behalf of Tom Embley <tembley@circleplumbingandheating.com>
Friday, March 30,2012 12:25 PM
Rep. Eric Feige
Support of HB 356

Please support the Following in its entirety.
HB 356 would require that current land managed by the Department of Natural Resources (DNR) and the Department of Fish and
Game (DFG) remains open for "trapping and sport and subsistence hunting." Furthermore, any land that has to be closed for
reasons pertaining to public safety or wildlife management must be compensated for by the opening of the same amount of land
elsewhere.



Linda Hay

From: Cort Bro <seabrob@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 30,2012 11:554M
To: Rep. Paul Seaton; Rep. Eric Feige; representative_scoft_kawasaki@legis.state.ak.usrepresentative;

jeggy_wilson@legis.state.ak.us; Rep. Alan Dick;
representative_neal_foster@legis. state.ak. usrepresentative;
_bob_herron@legis.state.ak.usrepresentative; _cathy_munoz@legis.stiate.ak.usrepresentative;
_berta_gardner@legis. state.ak. us

Subject: Vote to support H8356.

Vote to suppoft H8356.
Vote to suppoft HB356.
Vote to suppoft H8356.
Vote to support HB356.



L[da Hay

From: oldduckhunter@gci.net
Sent: Friday, March 30,20127:57 AM
To: Rep. Eric Feige
Subject: HB 356

Hello Mr. Feige,

I urge you to suppori HB 356, this legislotion is perhops lote in coming bui better lote fhon never. Over the post 40 yea?s

I hove seen the deferiorotion of ovoiloble public londs for hunfers. Hunters poved the way for most of the troils thot ledd
into ihe back country ond now ore being excluded. Hunters poy much more lhon their foir shore towards conservotion ond
monagement of oll wildlife species ond while we don't feel we d*erve hore occess thon others, we certoinly feel it should
ba eguol.

Sincerely,

Steven A. Meyer
P.O. Box 2652
Kenoi, Alosko 99611
(9O7)252-OO7r


